
 
 

October 6, 2023 
 
 
 

Informed Delivery PostalOne! Campaign Load Failure 
 
 
Please be advised that due to system upgrades in PostalOne!/Program Registration on October 1, 2023, 
Informed Delivery campaign data experienced processing failures. Postage statements finalized between 
October 2, 2023 and October 5, 2023 may have been impacted and promotion discounts may not have 
applied.    
 
Impacted Mailers: 
Mailers who created or changed a submitted Informed Delivery campaign in the Mailer Campaign Portal 
(MCP) starting Sunday October 1, 2023, after 2PM EST through Thursday October 5, 2023, before 4PM 
EST.  
  
Non – Impacted Mailers: 

- Mailers who had an active or submitted Informed Delivery campaigns in the MCP that were not 
changed after 2pm Sunday October 1.  

- Mailers who embedded their Informed Delivery campaigns in the mail.dat or mail.xml file.  
- Mailers who are not claiming or participating in Informed Delivery Promotion. 

 
The issue has been resolved as of 4PM October 5. If possible, impacted mailers should cancel and 
resubmit their jobs to obtain their promotion discounts (for jobs meeting the Informed Delivery Promotion 
requirements).  
 
For those impacted mailers unable to cancel and resubmit, we will be reaching out to process a refund.  

 
 
 

##  

 
Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Corporate Affairs 

  
To subscribe or unsubscribe to Industry Alerts, please hit reply, and send us your request. Or mail your request to:  

Attn: Industry Engagement & Outreach  
475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411  

Washington DC 20260  
   

Privacy Notice: For information regarding our privacy policies, visit www.usps.com/privacypolicy  

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpostalpro.usps.gov%2Findustry-events&data=04%7C01%7CKristin.N.Brooks%40usps.gov%7Cdf9b4857c8ca44179b3708d97486620b%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C637668942776193878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=df0pzPBv5t2ltNuhqRPFZ%2Fhc6CE6U%2B4sq8JVb1EAVR4%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Furldefense.proofpoint.com%2Fv2%2Furl%3Fu%3Dhttp-3A__www.usps.com_privacypolicy%26d%3DDwMF-g%26c%3DfpIeS8RwmHkY2r_dFRL5tQ%26r%3D2wbtep6Lt3z_3QsnRw8YRA%26m%3DoEnXOsNb7Teu3euQ2E_c-vM79O_1kmu84EcHiSvGPNo%26s%3DaH_nPp1kFKiGKBQdgakGNKJnSu0J9buu47HBl9-4Irk%26e%3D&data=04%7C01%7CKristin.N.Brooks%40usps.gov%7Cdf9b4857c8ca44179b3708d97486620b%7Cf9aa5788eb334a498ad076101910cac3%7C0%7C0%7C637668942776193878%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=oXEbg5F89Z43gn23uWjhL9BeT7RF2%2FLtJSO6ye2LTtQ%3D&reserved=0

